City and Borough of Juneau
Docks and Harbors

155 South Seward Street

Juneau, Alaska 99801

Telephone: 586-0292 Fax: 586-0295

June 19, 2014
RE: Aurora Harbor Re-Build — Phase |
Contract No. DH12-160

Garrett McCormick

Northern Construction Service
P.O. Box 240

Dorena, Oregon 97434

NOTICE OF AWARD/NOTICE TO PROCEED

Dear Mr. McCormick:

Enclosed, for your records, are two executed sets of contract documents for the Aurora Harbor Re-
Build — Phase | project being constructed under CBJ Contract No. DH12-160.

Formalization of the award and authorization to proceed with construction operations is hereby
given. You will have until May 31, 2015 to substantially complete the work and until June 15, 2015,
to perform final completion, after which liquidated damages may be assessed according to the terms
of the Contract.

The following Subcontractors are listed for this project:

Trucano Construction Company, 3560 N. Douglas, Hwy, Juneau, Alaska 99801
JW Bean Professional Surveyor, 1070 Arctic Circle, Juneau, Alaska 99801
Harri Plumbing & Heating, 5245 Glacier Highway, Juneau, Alaska 99801
Alaska Electric, P.O. Box 33835, Juneau, Alaska 99803

Admiralty Construction, Inc., P.O. Box 240169, Douglas, Alaska 99824
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Please coordinate your construction activities for this project with Gary Gillette, Port Engineer, Docks
and Harbors at (907) 586-0398.

CONTRACTOR shall provide the City and Borough of Juneau with the required
Marine Protection and Indemnity insurance for all Contractors performing in-water
work for this Project, prior to starting any in-water work.

The Purchase Order number for this project is PO 105187-0-HARB. The amount of the Contract is
$9,623,827.

City’and Borougtfof Juneau
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